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Warning

Warning concerning the website www.agilefinancesa.com and unknown persons
presenting themselves under the name Agile Finance S.A.

The CSSF warns the public of the website www.agilefinancesa.com and unknown persons who contact, without solicitation, potential investors by
presenting themselves under the name “Agile Finance S.A.”. These unknown persons propose investment services, including notably wealth management,
by pretending to be established at “14 Boulevard Emmanuel Servais, L-1637 Luxembourg”. To this end, they misuse the name of the Luxembourg company
Agile Finance S.A. and send emails with the format Name@agilefinancesa.com.

The CSSF would like to specify that the Luxembourg company Agile Finance S.A. is not related in any way to the facts referred to in this warning.
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